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 Our continued partnership with The Reading League  

 Our TRL Coaches, Rachel and Stefany continue to meet with teachers virtually either 
individually or in teams. They are also providing intentional trainings and support during 
early-release Wednesday sessions.  

 We have signed on for additional TRL virtual trainings through these Science of Reading 
experts for the months of January and February 2024.  We are so thrilled to learn from 
these knowledgeable and recognized leaders in the field of literacy.  
 

 Attendance Matters – Our efforts to encourage attendance at Lincoln is paying off.  We are 
learning of and helping to eliminate barriers for our students and families. Our attendance 
percentages are up from last year!  

 
 Scripps Howard Book Fair – Each student will shop the FREE Scholastic Book Fair the week of 

January 22nd.  Scripps Howard is sending us volunteers so that the donors can see firsthand the 
impact that their giving has made!  
 

 Clubs – All of our LES clubs are up and running.  We are so proud of the extensive listing of 
offerings for our students. We feel like we are always growing in this area thanks to the LES staff 
always striving to do more and offer varying opportunities for our students. Current Clubs:  
 

o Kind Heart Clubs – Offered to all primary students!  Two groups this year  
o Board Game Club – New club this year!  
o Art Clubs – two different groups  
o Chess Club – extended to include 2nd grade this school year  
o Club Unify – Recognized through the Kentucky Special Olympics  
o Drama Club – The Wizard of Oz cast has just been set!!   
o Chorus – This amazing group has already performed at several community events!  
o STLP/Robotics – These students have already competed at the state level this school 

year 
o Academic Team – In the middle of their busy and exciting season!  
o Student Council – Planning exciting leadership events for our school!  
o Girls on the Run – Set to begin soon for the Spring session!  

 
 LES Annual Holiday Program – Our much-loved annual event is set for Wednesday, December 

20th in the Dayton High School gymnasium.  We are thrilled to continue this well accepted 
holiday tradition for our community.  You won’t want to miss this program!   
 

 Successful PTC Winter Events/Activities  
Our PTC has provided so many wonderful opportunities for our students and their families this 
holiday season:  
 Family Holiday Night was hosted on Monday, December 11th with over 300 people 

attending.  This was a free event hosted by the PTC 



 Santa Shop – The students were given the chance to buy their family members small 
holiday gifts for the season  

 Candy Cane Grams – Students had a chance to shower their friends, classmates and 
teachers with holiday messages.  ALL students will receive a gram from their teacher 
thanks to the PTC 

 
  


